
To whom it may concern,

I write to oppose the move by Senator Sarah Hanson-Young to legalise
homosexual marriage. I believe this bill undermines the marriage as
outlined in the constitution. They vast majority of Australians still view
marriage as between a man and a woman, it is only the minor minority
that wish to remove one of the fundamental blocks of a family. This would
therefore remove a child’s rights to grow up and mature into an adult
while forming their own beliefs and values. Therefore marriage should be
preserved in its original state in order for children to be given every
possible opportunity to have a mother and a father are not trampled.

Regards,

Caleb McKee.


